

8:17 AM (3 minutes ago)

to Anita, bcc: me

LA Charter School boards,

Happy Halloween! No tricks here, just treats! We are so pleased to continue to introduce great candidates to your board. Please do keep us updated when you vote candidates on to the board as we like to celebrate these wins. As a reminder, we are conducting a board training over Zoom for all the candidates and welcome any and all current board members to attend. We have spread the training across two evenings to maximize information and minimize Zoom-fatigue. You can RSVP here.

Nov 1st: ExED staff will be sharing important information on what board members should know about finance and compliance.

Nov 2nd: We will review what board members should know about academics, school leader support, good governance and being strategic.

Hope to see you there! If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out.

All best wishes, Debbie

__

Debbie Lister (she/her/hers)
Partner
Education Board Partners
P.O. Box 73215
Washington, DC 20056

(202) 491-8923

www.edboards.org

Follow us: Facebook | LinkedIn | Twitter

Great boards. Great schools.